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28 May, 2014 
 
 

Abbott government’s decision not to proceed with the 
sale of Australia Post 

 
 
The union representing postal workers welcomed Finance Minister Mathias Cormann 
announcement yesterday that the Abbott government had decided not to proceed with the 
sale of Australia Post. 
 
“We welcome the Finance Minister’s statement to the Senate Budget Estimates and the 
Abbott government’s recommitment not to sell Australia Post after Communications Minister 
Malcolm Turnbull’s promise last year that Australia Post will not be sold.” 
 
“Martin O’Nea, Divisional Assistant Secretary said now our focus is on protecting letter services 
and community service obligation which serves Australia so well.” 
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Martin O’Nea, Divisional Assistant Secretary 
0408 208 363 
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